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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

It has been another good week 

in Year 4 and the children have 

adjusted well to their new 

routines. We would be grateful 

if all children could bring in 

their reading books and 

records every day in order that 

they are available to be heard 

reading. Just a reminder that 

all parents are welcome to visit 

us after school next 

Wednesday (19th) from 

3.45pm to 4.45pm for the 

‘Meet the Teacher’ event. We 

look forward to seeing you 

then when we will be able to 

give details of some important 

work which we are targeting 

this year.  

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : 

treasure   measure 

pleasure   enclosure 

closure   pressure 

exposure  composure 

leisure   closure 

Next week in English we will be looking at 

story structure and prediction. 

In maths we will be working on rounding 

and Roman Numerals. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our first topic task of the year relates to our new study of the 1960’s. We would like the children to talk to 

a person known to them who lived through the 1960’s about what life was like back then, compared to the 

present day. We have asked the children to make a list of three or four differences which we can collate in 

class and incorporate into their books. The due date for this work is Friday 21st September.  

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

Me llamo…(your 

name)  

My name is... Mey yamo... 


